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Important Notice 
 Interviews for M.A. I (Sanskrit & Prakrit) admission are 

scheduled on Wednesday 29/07/2015 and Thursday 30/07/2015 at 11.30 

to 6.00 p.m. in the Department of Sanskrit & Prakrit Languages.  All 

concern students should take note of this and remain present with all 

original documents.   

Students who have applied for Prakrit M.A. Course should come 

for interview on Thursday 30th July, 2015 on 2 p.m. in the Department of 

Sanskrit & Prakrit Languages.  

Please contact the Department on (020) 25601337, 25601335 for 

detailed information.  
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